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Join us June 16th for an exciting presentation regarding Arc Flash 
Hazards and Protection.  There is no cost to attend the presentation; 
dinner is available for a nominal fee. 

IEEE NCS IAS/PES Meeting 
Arc Flash Hazards and Protection 

 
Thursday, June 16, 2005, 6:00PM to 9:30PM 

 
Coast Terrace Inn, Edmonton 

 
 

 

Arc Flash Hazards and Protection 
 

Speaker: 
Shahid Jamil, P. Eng. 

of Imperial Oil (ESSO) 
 

 
 

Abstract: 
This presentation will provide an in-depth discussion of Electric Arc 
Flash Hazards and their causes / sources. OSHA, NFPA, NEC and 
Alberta Requirements with respect to Arc Flash. Arc Flash Hazard 
Analysis methods to calculate Flash Protection Boundary, Incident 
Energy, and PPE selection. Discussion of methods available to reduce 
or eliminate potential Arc Flash Hazards in electric systems. 
 
Sponsored By: 
 
Magna IV Engineering Ltd. 
http://www.magnaivengineering.com 
 
Visit the Magna IV display table to discuss Arc Protection. 

 
 
Attendance Provides 1 ‘Formal Activity’ PDH Towards APEGGA Professional Development



http://northerncanada.ieee.ca/ias-pes/ 

Location:  Coast Terrace Inn - Edmonton South 
 4440 Gateway Boulevard, Edmonton, Alberta, Canada T6H 5C2 
 
Date:  Thursday, June 16th, 2005. 
 
Registration and Cash Bar:  6:00  PM 
Dinner:  6:45 PM 
Speaker Presentation:  7:30 PM 
Questions & Answers:  8:30 PM 
 
Dinner Fee:  IEEE Members:    $25 
  IEEE Non-Members:   $30 
  IEEE Life & Student Members:  $20 
 Payable by cash or check 
 
Please have your IEEE membership card ready to obtain the discount or 
Sign up for the IEEE at the registration booth and receive member's price 
 
Registration:  by Tuesday, June 14th 2005 
 
 (Please mention your choice of Vegetarian or Non-Vegetarian) 
 

Email:  sgabr@ece.ualberta.ca or sergio.bertani@matrikon.com 
Phone:  Sami Abdulsalam at (780) 492-0163 (email preferred) 
Phone:  Sergio Bertani at (780) 448-1010 ext. 4654 (email preferred) 

 
The Coast Terrace Inn is located at the intersection of Gateway Blvd. & Whitemud Dr. 
 

 


